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Dear Planning Commission, 
 
As an owner and resident of 2801 Brockman, I am concerned with the planned solar collector at 2815 
Brockman.  I have learned that the city has no ordinances governing solar installations.  I strongly feel 
that this project should be put on hold until the city develops appropriate requirements governing such 
installations.  
 
Thank you for considering this topic. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Gretchen and Dave Kennard 
 


